ORLAND-ARTOIS WATER DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TO: THE LANDOWNERS OR RESIDENTS OF ORLAND-ARTOIS WATER
DISTRICT:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on November 15, 2022 at 1:30 p.m., at the District
Office, located at 6505 Road 27, Orland, California, a public hearing will be conducted by the
Board of Directors for the purpose of considering and adopting a schedule of per-acre valuations
for 2023 assessments.

Persons interested in these proceedings may appear at the hearing to offer comments or
evidence regarding the proposed valuation, or may submit written comments or evidence on or
before the time set for the hearing. You may obtain a copy of the proposed schedule of
valuations from the District office, but the schedule proposed is the same as that used for the
2022 fiscal year, that is, $100-per-acre.

Dated: October 18, 2022
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